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I’m in support of this bill due to the fact it’s absolutely needed right now. Our 

hatcheries have been abused and maintained to the minimum for years. We need 

upgrades and with upgrades come healthier fish and hopefully more fish. More fish 

means more people out. Economy is small communities thriving. Kids getting outside 

to enjoy the outdoors.  

Thank you. 
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